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Dear Mr. Murphy: J. F. Newell

This supplements our August 2, 1968 letter to your cffice con-
cerning the proposed Russellville Nuclear Unit of the Arkanras
Power and Light Company.

A copy of Application Amendment No. 7 (designated by the appli-
cant as Supplement No. 7) dated August 15, 1968 is enclosed
for your use.

Sincerely,

~ Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director
for Reactor Projects
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosure:
Application Amendment No. 7
(Supplement No. 7) dtd. 8/15/68

it

p— !‘.%‘.‘.‘.23..,1_9,*;!-,.4 ol BPB-3/DRL | | TSR
rsisel | dons 78
sumame p. | T ras/peg | §6lomg | | ,[o
oap [0/ (68 | 8l/7(68 | ... | b

Form AEC-318 (Rev. 9-53) U 5. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE 1966—O-214-629



